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Modeshift STARS Travel Award

Congratulations and thank you to last year's School Council, who have achieved Bronze Level accreditation for our school travel plan this year 2023. We are very proud of them and the hard work they put in, together with Miss Green, to achieve this award.

Road Safety Workshops 
Lowton West is committed to ensuring that children are taught road safety skills to keep them safe when out in the community. We deliver Road safety assemblies across KS1 and KS2 throughout the year and invite in Terence McCarrick, Road Safety Officer for Wigan Council to deliver workshops to different year groups. During 2022 -2023, Year 3, Year 4 and Year 6 took part in workshops to ensure they were safe when walking to and from school and with their families and thinking about transition to high school.

These workshops will continue into 2023 -2024, with Year 4 taking part on these workshops on 31st October and Year 3 21st November 2023. The Year 6 children will receive a transition to high school road safety workshop in July 2024.
